‘ DUKE POWER COMPANY

ELecTrIC CENTER, Box 33189, CuarLorTe. N. C. 28242
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DESIGN ENGINEERING May 10. 1979

Mr. J. P. 0'Reilly, Director

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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Re: Cherokee Nuclear Station -
IE - 79/01-5PS-497/492/493
Recall of Pipe Fittings
Duke File: P81-1412.11
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Dear Mr. 0'Reilly:

Enclosed is the final report on the referenced 10CFR50.55(e) reportable
item. Messrs. Blackley, Wyke, Henry, and Wells of Duke Pcwer Company

reported this item by telephone to Mr. M. D. Hunt, NRC Region II, on
April 11, 1979.

Very truly yours,
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L. C. Dail

Vice President 22 7 8 5 7

Design Engineering
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cc: Director of Inspection and Enforcement

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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